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Dear parents & carers, 

Unfortunately, I have had to make the decision to cancel swimming this week. This decision was made due to a 

shortage of staff who are able to drive the minibus. In addition, as a matter of policy, we do not allow supply 

teachers to take children off-site without a permanent teacher present. Due to high levels of staff absence, this is 

simply impossible this week. 

Sequoia children will have the opportunity to make up this lesson later in the year. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Kind regards, 

Vicki 

        

 

 

 

 


